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Vermont Yankee Nuclear Power Corporation /6 o .h $$
,t UATTN: Mr. Robert L. Smith fy n . -

1671 Worcester Road - AUG 101981 * $2
Licensing Engineer g'

Framingham, Massachusetts 01701 #A %.T" ''

S /

Gentlemen: N
4 to"

Subject: Immediate Action Letter 81-17

This refers to your letter dated April 24, 1981, in response to our letter
dated April 1,1981.

Thank you for informing us of the results of r2a review and evaluation of
your quality assurance program as appli .: to the packaging and delivery of
radioactive material to a carrier for transport. The program will be examined
during a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

D
CJamesH.Jo/ner, Chief

Technical Inspection Branch

cc:
Mr. Warren P. Murphy, Plant Superintendent Public Document Room (PDR)
Mr. W. F. Conway, President and Chief Operating Officer LocalPublicDocumentRoom(LPDR]
Mr. E. W. Jackson, Manager of Operations Nuclear Safety Information Centeu
Mr. L. H. Heider, Vice President (NSIC)
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